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IN REPLY PLEASE 

REFER TO FILE: BRC-1 
  

INVITATION FOR BIDS - INFORMATIONAL UPDATE 1 
LANDSCAPE MAINTENANCE SERVICES - SOUTH AREA (BRC0000204) 
 
The deadline to submit written questions has been extended to  
Thursday, November 19, 2020, at 5:30 p.m.  An informational update to address 
questions will be released in the near future. 
 
Please note that the deadline for bid submission via BidExpress has been extended to  
Monday, December 7, 2020, at 5:30 p.m.  Submission of hard copy bids  
will not be accepted. 
 
All addenda and informational updates will be posted at 
http://pw.lacounty.gov/brcd/servicecontracts.  Please check the website frequently for 
any changes to this solicitation.   
 
If you have any questions concerning the above information, please contact  
Ms. Ani Karapetyan at (626) 458-4050 or Ms. Anna Leung at (626) 458-4072,  
Monday through Thursday, 7 a.m. to 5 p.m. 
 
Follow us on Twitter: 
 
We encourage you to follow us on Twitter @LACoPublicWorks for information on 
Public Works and instant updates on contracting opportunities and solicitations. 
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Very truly yours, 
 
MARK PESTRELLA 
Director of Public Works 
 

 
 

for:  JOSE QUEVEDO  
Assistant Deputy Director 
Business Relations and Contracts Division 
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